
Autumn 1

 

Trips
We are planning to take the Year 5s to see a 

County Championship Cricket match on 
Tuesday 19th September at the Oval, London. We 

will be sending out further details of this soon, 
once we have confirmation.

A message about Year….

Welcome to Year 5 with Miss Riches, Mrs Bingley, Mr Thompson, Ms Kwapong and Mrs Osei.  

What the children will be learning about:

English – Writing third person stories in 
other cultures
Reading – Shackleton’s Journey
Maths – Place value, multiplication and division
PSHE – Being me in my world.
IPC – Brainwaves and Space Scientists.
R.E – world beliefs.
P.E – Rugby.
Spanish – culture and conversation

Weekly timetable 
• Hawking P.E – Monday and Thursday
• Agard P.E – Monday and Thursday
• Darwin P.E – Monday and Friday (swimming)

Uniform

Homework

As previously, we will be sending out homework 
books every Friday. Each half term will have a sheet 
of different activities for the children to choose each 
week, as well as a new list of spellings each week. 

Homework books are to be returned every 
Wednesday. 

Reading Records
Children should be reading at home (independently or 
to an adult) at least 3 times a week, but preferably 
every day. We would like to see evidence of this in 
reading records with the children recording a detailed 
comment about the section they have read. 

Reminder of rules
- No sweets are to be brought into school (including 

on children’s birthdays)
- If your child is unwell and cannot attend school, 

please call the school office on 01322 431404
- Children are to bring in water only to drink in 

school - no fizzy or flavoured drinks.


